
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Please find attached two letters outlining our extra-curricular and extended club provisions 

for this Spring 2024. 

 

Clubs Booking Process live on ParentPay.com as follows. 

 

Live: Friday 15th December 

 

All clubs will go live from 3pm, we allocate each club live 1 at a time. 

 

We will make them live in this order: 

 

External clubs 

Year 3+4 

Year 5+6 

 

Close of all clubs: Tuesday 19th December 9am 

 

(If you cannot see the club, this will mean the club is fully booked) 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs: 

Please note that a payment receipt received confirms your booked place on all clubs. 

 

Extended Clubs Only: 

You will receive confirmation via email for your child's booked place and providing important 

information prior to their first session. 

 

Please carefully consider the commitment to booking clubs as WE ARE UNABLE TO 

OFFER REFUNDS once your booking is complete. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mr Saville 

Head of PE and Enrichment Co-ordinator 

Two Mile Ash School 


